
 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Deborah Hanna and I am asking for your support for the 

position of AFGE Executive Vice President.  

 

 

 

 

 

I have been helping officers with management issues since my start in TSA in 2007, before we even had 

an official union. I became Women's Coordinator in 2008-2017 when I then became President of our 

Local, 2017-2020. 

   I have had extensive training in all Union issues including but not limited to Workmans Comp, EEO, 

Women's issues, among others. and won, approximately 95% of my cases including removal. I have 

been a member of the National Council 100 Communications Committee for 4 years and had input into 

our current contract. 

   While I have not been involved as much as I would have liked, I have continued to help officers with 

issues, and have been able to take care of things before they hit paper. 

   What I am looking for this next 3 years is FULL transparency in every single detail of the local, fully 

trained stewards, and an end to the condescending, sometimes rude way our members are talked to. I 

want to bring us together in unity so that no one is afraid of retribution and every officer is comfortable 

coming to the union with an issue.  

   I have built many relationships over the years with our upper management , both inside of Mco and 

our other 556 airports. I have relationships with HR and our FSD which puts me in a unique position of 

just having to place a call. 

   If you support me in my endeavor to be the next Executive VP, know that you will always have a 

person whom you can call 24/7 that will listen and treat you with dignity and respect. 

 

Thank you, Deborah Hanna 

    


